
 

Lewis & Clark and North Elementary 
Parent Teacher Group Needs You! 

 
 

What does LCNPTG do? 
We support our school​ by organizing events, volunteering, fundraising, and assisting with funding 
for various school activities.  We help Field trips/Play Day, dances, concerts, mini art sessions, book 
fairs, and other fun school events happen!  
We support  our staff​ by providing materials and supplies to the school that might not be covered by 
district funding. We celebrate our teachers, staff, and administrators with events like Staff 
Appreciation week.  
We support our students​ by organizing various rewards and activities throughout the school year in 
recognition of outstanding students, individually and schoolwide.  
Who can join LCNPTG?  
Anyone who is the parent or guardian of a student at North Elementary or Lewis and Clark 
Elementary is eligible to join! There is no cost, and it is an amazing way to foster relationships within 
the school community.  Worried you might be too busy to volunteer? There are opportunities to help 
that don’t require volunteer time and/or can fit any schedule.  
Would you like to learn more?  
Please join us at our  monthly  meetings and find out more. See our monthly meeting schedule below.  

 
An informal meeting is scheduled before the start of school. The meeting will be held August 9th, 

6PM at Roper's Regal Beagle. Anyone interested in joining LCNPTG, or just wanting to learn more is 
invited to attend. 


